August 4, 2009

As discussed in the July 31, 2009 Chapter 22 rulemaking workshop, Staff is
requesting that each utility independently provide the following information by
close of business on Friday, August 7, 2009 via email to john.rogers@psc.mo.gov.

1. Identification of those specific parts of the latest draft Chapter 22 rules your
utility believes to be too prescriptive, especially those analyses and reporting
requirements that the rules require the utility to perform or file that the utility
would not perform absent the rules.

2. Ifthe updated Chapter 22 rules are made less prescriptive, identify what your
utility believes should be the appropriate deliverables (reporting requirements) to
demonstrate that the fundamental objectives of each rule are being achieved.

3. If the updated Chapter 22 rules are made less prescriptive, identify the procedures
your utility believes to be appropriate to ensure that stakeholders got the
information they need in a timely fashion to determine that your utility has
demonstrated that the fundamental objectives of each rule are being achieved.



